






From: Robert Lucero
To: "Jack Sosebee"
Subject: RE: Las Animas County Permits for Red River Ranch CBM Facilities
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2016 1:12:05 PM

The infrastructure that you want to remain in place for possible future use will not require any type
of county permits at this time.
 

From: Jack Sosebee [mailto:jack.sosebee@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 11:39 AM
To: Bob Lucero <robert.lucero@lasanimascounty.org>
Subject: Las Animas County Permits for Red River Ranch CBM Facilities
 
Good morning, Mr. Lucero
 
As you are aware, Red River Ranch CBM operations ceased in March 2012.  All CBM wells have been
plugged and abandoned, and Red River Ranch has completed most of the reclamation activities
required by COGCC Rule 1004.  However, Red River Ranch intends to retain certain assets that have
continuing utility to ranch operations, including:
 

·         Some Well Pads and Access Roads – Some of the well pads and access roads will be retained
in their current conditions for use as a prescribed burn fire breaks, game retrieval, staging of
hunters, and temporary parking of ranch trucks and other equipment.

·         Water Gathering System - The water gathering system that was used to pipe water from the
well to the ponds can be used to pipe water from sources to locations where it could be
used for firefighting, wildlife water supply, irrigation, and other water uses.

·         Electrical System - The underground electrical system that was used to provide power to the
well pads is capable of distributing electrical service between parts of the ranch that have no
other source of electrical power.

·         Pond – The ponds hold a small amount of water and will be retained in their current
condition for the benefit of wildlife and native vegetation.

 
Based on conversations that we have had, Red River Ranch will not require any permits from Las
Animas County to retain the above assets.   I would very much appreciate your confirming that
conclusion.
 
Thank you.
 
Jack
 
Jack Sosebee
Designated Representative for Red River Ranch
9407 East Chenango Avenue
Greenwood Village, CO  80111
cell:  303-921-9176
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